
Parking 
your car at 

Kids’Day 
Out.


If you can travel by 
public transport to our 
event please do that, but 

if you can’t and are travelling by car , have a plan in place. 
Here are some possible options 


At the direction of parking marshals , you can park in one of the 
paddocks located in Hanlon Street South and walk though the 
paddock to the school using the pathway. Cross the road as 
directed by traffic controllers. [ NB. Parking is at your own risk ]


OR

    

 Park in one of the of streets surrounding the venue. There are a 
number in walking distance from the school. Drop the family off 
at the front of the school first , arrange a meeting place , find 
your parking spot and then walk back to the school




PLEASE consider the  residents in this area. Do not park across 
driveways and take care when you park in the street. Your 
consideration will be much appreciated.




Pedestrian traffic at Kids Day Out

	


	After your car has been parked , you may have a short walk to 
get to the school. 

Please walk on the footpaths / walkways and observe the 
signs and directions of the Pedestrian Marshalls.

Hold your child’s hand and supervise your child as you cross 
the road. 





You will sharing your walk to the school with cars on the roads 
nearby . 

Be aware of the traffic and cross the road at designated 
locations. Be patient and wait for directions.


A Traffic Management Plan has been set in place.





REMEMBER  : before crossing the road look to left and the 
right.


KNOW where your child is and encourage them to obey road 
safety rules. 



